
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Eagle Rock Neighborhood Council 
Name: Richard Loew 
Phone Number: 
Email: richard.loew@ernc.la 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(12) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 11/01/2022 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 11/21/2022 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 21-1472 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: The Eagle Rock Neighborhood Council fully supports bringing a Charter Amendment to
the voters as soon as possible in order to remove Councilmembers from the redistricting process. 
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CIS in support of CF: 21-1472 “November 2022 Ballot / Ballot
Measure / City Charter Amendment / Independent Redistricting Commission”

November 21, 2022

Los Angeles City Council
200 N. Spring Street
Los Angeles, CA  90012

Dear City Council,

We declare that on November 1, 2022, a Brown Act noticed public meeting was held by the Eagle Rock
Neighborhood Council (ERNC) at which a quorum was present.  The following motion passed unanimously with a
vote of 12 ayes, and 0 nays.

The Eagle Rock Neighborhood Council fully supports bringing a Charter Amendment to the voters
as soon as possible in order to remove Councilmembers from the redistricting process.

Please place this letter in the case file, and acknowledge its receipt via email to: executive@ernc.la. Thank you.

Respectfully,

Richard Loew
President, Eagle Rock Neighborhood Council

cc: Office of Councilmember Kevin De Leon

http://www.ernc.la

